
 
 

 From the Principal’s Desk  November 3, 2024 

Greetings, IHC families, 

  

 As we move into a new 

month, we look back to the previous 

month with gratitude for all who help 

IHC’s mission.  I am grateful to our 

priests, Fr. Demo, Fr. Natale, and Fr. 

Conger and all our other parish 

priests who help us to encounter 

Christ in the sacraments.  We are 

blessed to have such wonderful priests who have dedicated their lives to help bring others closer 

to God! 

 This week is Vocations Awareness Week.  It is an annual week-long celebration of the 

Catholic Church in the United States dedicated to promoting vocations to the priesthood, 

diaconate and consecrated life.  We give thanks to God for all our holy men and women who 

serve as priests, deacons or as consecrated religious.  May ours be a community of faith that 

supports vocations in our youth and young adults. 

  

At the Jr/Sr High 
 IHC Home and School Club Meeting Nov 

5 @6pm.   

 We have lots of Faith Community Service 

Events happening (designed for students 

in grades 7-12).  For more information or 

to sign up for these events please contact 

patricia.minterpowell@ihcschool.org 

 Nov. 9th : Needles with a Point - 

Charity KNIT/CROCHET event -1 pm 

@ JR/SR High  

 Nov.16th : Leaf Relief 4:The Elderly 

: 12:30 - 4 pm - 406 Harris Dr. ( RAIN 

DATE: Sun. Nov. 17th)  

At the Elementary 
 IHC Home and School Club Meeting Nov 5 @ 6pm.  Location is the Jr/Sr High 

Cafeteria.   


